
Dear Senators, 
 
Please oppose SB 761-3, it is a government overstep reducing freedom of speech.  
 

The clear intent of this bill appears to be to prevent organizations from distributing single petition 
sheets to their members. 

 

This legislation disproportionately impacts students senior citizens and other vulnerable people. 

 

This legislation does not reduce the risk of fraud. 

 

This makes it less convenient for those who want to sign petitions, and greater risk for those 
circulating them.  I personally have four children, and getting out and about is always an ordeal, 
and traveling to pick up signature packets would be very difficult. Please oppose this bill as it 
significantly and negatively impacts freedom of speech.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chelsea Eland 

 


